
 

Newsletter #1 - November 2024 

Welcome to the 2025 Six Foot Track Marathon. 

We are looking forward to having you all back this year on our revised course and finish line 
area. 

RACE DIRECTOR MESSAGE  

I would like to extend a warm welcome to all runners, volunteers, partners, and spectators to 
the 2025 edition of the Six Foot Track Marathon. This year marks the 38th running of this 
incredible event, and it has been an amazing journey for everyone involved. 

The Six Foot Track Marathon always brings together runners and volunteers for an unforgettable 
experience on the stunning trails of the Blue Mountains, NSW. Our top priority remains to 
ensure that everyone has the best possible experience. 

As a committee, this time of year is always exciting as we begin planning and preparing for race 
day. We have already started discussions with our partners and submitted race approval 
applications to the relevant local government departments. 

The Six Foot Track Marathon will take place on Saturday, 8 March 2025. The course will be the 
same as the 2024 marathon, finishing at Jenolan Caves Binda Cottages. 

I wish you all the best in your entry, preparation, and reunion with fellow runners. May you create 
lasting memories on race day. 

I look forward to seeing you all, whether you are running or volunteering, for the best day on the 
running calendar. 

Have fun! 

Mohammed Alkhub 

Race Director 

 

 

ENTRIES OPENING  

The date for the opening of entries for Six Foot Track Marathon 2025 is scheduled for Monday 25 
November 2024. 

How to Enter  

There are 2 entry processes, a Preferred Entry and General Entry Lottery as detailed below. 



Preferred Entry 

Registration for eligible Preferred Entrants commences at 9:00am on Monday, 25th November 
and closes at 9:00am on Wednesday, 27th November. Please visit the website for more info on 
preferred entrants - https://www.sixfoot.com/race-entry-guidelines 

General Entry Lottery Registration 

This is for all other potential entrants to register for the General Entry Lottery (there is no cost to 
register for the lottery) and if successful in the lottery, you will then formally enter and pay for 
your entry. General Entry Lottery registration commences at 9:00am on Wednesday, 27th 
November and closes at 5:00pm on Friday,  29th November. 

* Please refer to the website for full details on how to enter - https://www.sixfoot.com/step-by-
step-guide-to-2025-entry 

* Please note - All entrants must have a valid qualifying event/time prior to completing entry. 
Details of accepted qualifiers are listed on the website - https://www.sixfoot.com/2025-
qualification-criteria 

COURSE & FINISH LINE 

Due to landslides and ongoing issues with the roads into Jenolan Caves caused by bushfires, 
storms and flooding, we will again be running the new course as we did for 2023 and 2024 and 
with the finish line set up at Jenolan Caves Binda Cottages. 

We look forward to delivering another fantastic Six Foot Track Marathon event in 2025! 

Mohammed Alkhub 

Race Director 

 

Regularly check the website and our Facebook page for latest details and stay tuned for future 
Newsletters containing more detailed information on the changes that are outlined in this 
overview and more. 

If you have any questions please email us at info@sixfoot.com 

THANK YOU 

Six Foot Track Marathon Race Committee 

www.sixfoot.com 

Key Race Partners 

Race Custodian Race Day Logistics 
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